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December 3, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: 2013 IRM3 Rates Application  
 Rate Zones: Chatham-Kent, Strathroy, Mount Brydges & Parkhill, Dutton and Newbury 

Board File No.: EB-2012-0119 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Please find enclosed the response of Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus”) in the above-noted 
application, as permitted by the Notice of Application and Hearing dated September 27, 2012. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (519) 352-6300 x266 or 
via email at regulatory@entegrus.com 
 
Regards, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Ryan Diotte 
Senior Regulatory Specialist 
Phone: 519-352-6300 Ext 266 
Email: ryan.diotte@entegrus.com 
 
 
cc:  Dan Charron, President  
 Chris Cowell, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer 
 David Ferguson, Director Regulatory & Administration 
 

regulatory@entegrus.com
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Written Submission 
 
On September 14, 2012, Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus”) submitted an application (the 
“Application”) for proposed distribution and transmission rates under the 3rd Generation Incentive 
Regulation Mechanism (“IRM”) to be effective May 1, 2013.  
 
The Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) issued its Letter of Direction on September 27, 2012.  Entegrus 
completed all directives requested by the Board including the publication of the Notice of Application 
and Hearing.   No parties requested intervenor status and no letters of comments were received. 
 
On October 25, 2012, Board Staff submitted interrogatories in respect of the Application.  Full responses 
to the interrogatories were filed by Entegrus on November 8, 2012. 
 
Subsequently, on November 21, Board Staff filed its submission.  Board Staff noted that it had 
“…reviewed Entegrus’ 2013 IRM application and its responses to the interrogatories and has no 
concerns with the application and the changes agreed to by the applicant.”   
 
Entegrus concurs with Board Staff and has no further submissions.   
 
All of which is respectfully submitted. 
 
 
 


